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March 2024 
  

                                                                                                              
                                                                                                                         
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The PTA are really excited to be holding our CHOCOLATE BINGO event.  It will be held in 
school on Thursday 21st March 6pm-8pm. 
 
Tickets will be on sale from the staff room window before school each morning and after school on 
Thursday 14th, Friday 15th and if there are any left, on Monday 18th March.  Please note you will not 
be able to purchase tickets from the school office. 

  
For health and safety reasons a maximum of 90 tickets can be sold, so please don't leave it 
until the last minute, get yours as quickly as possible!  
 
Tickets prices are: 
Adults: £3 
Children: £2 
 
The ticket price will include supper (meat and potato pie for the adults and sausage rolls for 
the children).  Please let us know when buying tickets if you require a vegetarian option. 
 
Bingo books for the games must be bought at the door, on the night. A full book costs £6 or £1 
for a small book. 
 
A tuck shop selling non-alcoholic beverages and snacks will be available on the night. A raffle 
will also take place. 
 
We hope this event will be a great success and one that Wesley’s parents and children will 
request and look forward to each year going forward.  
 
To support this event school will be holding a "Wear Your Own Clothes Day" in exchange for 
Easter Eggs on Thursday 21st March 2024. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Wesley PTA 
 

Chocolate Bingo 

http://www.wesleymethodistprimaryschool.co.uk/

